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Measure Description: 
Changes calculated share of annual energy resource supplier assessment below which energy resource 
supplier is exempt from payment of assessment from $250 to $2,500. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Energy 
 
Analysis: 
HB 2764 raises the level at which energy resource suppliers are exempt from paying the energy 
resources supplier assessment, from $250 to $2,500. The bill is anticipated to have a minimal impact on 
the Oregon Department of Energy. However, the Legislative Fiscal Office notes that the energy supplier 
assessment is a significant source of revenue for the Oregon Department of Energy and while the 
proposed changes in the bill do not affect the total amount of the assessment, they will alter the 
allocation of the energy supplier assessment among payers. 
 


